
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2023 PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY (PHA) ANNUAL PLAN

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Ayden Housing Department will conduct a public hearing on 
Tuesday, June 13, 2022 at a meeting to commence at 7:00 p.m. located at 4144 West Ave, Ayden, 
NC 28513. 

The Commission will consider a proposed Fiscal Year 2023 PHA Annual Plan.

Interested parties may examine the contents of the proposed Plan at 4316 Liberty St. Ayden, NC 
28513. Monday - Thursday 8am-5pm. 

Written comments may be submitted on or before the time of the public hearing to the Town of Ayden 
Housing Department, 4316 Liberty St, Ayden, NC 28513) or support@aydenhousing.org.

At said time and place of public hearing all interested citizens and parties will be given an opportunity 
to be heard for or against said plan. 




